## Robert Enz fund taking donations

HACKETTSTOWN — The Robert H. Enz Memorial Fund is still accepting contributions. Donations are being sought toward the cost of planned projects in memory of the late Willow Grove School principal.

One project is to establish a nature trail around the grounds of Willow Grove School.

The other project is to plant a few trees on the school's upper field to provide some shade.

This memorial will constantly reinforce Mr. Enz's philosophy of teaching, according to current Principal John Sarcone.

Any individual or group wishing to make a contribution in memory of Robert Enz may send it to: Robert H. Enz Memorial Committee, c/o Willow Grove School, 601 Willow Grove St., Hackettstown, N.J. 07840.

Checks should be made payable to the Robert H. Enz Memorial.

Star Gazette May 4, 1989

OBITUARY:

Robert H. Enz

Date of Death: